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To the Endicott Golf Team and Alumni: 
  
Hello friends and welcome to a tradition 
unlike any other...The 9th-annual Endicott 
College Invitational.  It is a time for 
relationships to be renewed as well as new 
ones to be formed; all the while playing the 
great game of golf reflecting on years past 
and times to come. For me personally, I 
recall great memories of EC Golf both on 
and off the course. It's spring break at 
Pinehurst and Myrtle Beach teeing it up and 
watching the NCAA basketball 
tournament. It's winning the St. Anselm 
Invitational beating a host of Division-II 
teams.  Most of all, it's seeing an outstanding 
group of young men improve and develop 
over the course of three tremendous 
seasons.  It is my privilege and with great 
honor that I present the 9th-annual Endicott 
College Invitational.  Play away please...      
  
All my best, 
 
Steve Nesbitt 
Head Golf Coach 
Endicott College 2000-2002 
 


